
Advance Notice 

Public Meeting 

30th August 2021 at 

7:30pm 

Bellerby Memorial Hall 
 

Bellerby Freeholders and Bellerby Parish Council 

 

will be holding a public meeting to discuss the proposal to transfer Quarry Head from the 

Freeholders to the Parish Council as part of the village flood alleviation project. 

Further details will be issued nearer the date. 

 

Thank you 

 

Bellerby Parish Council 


